
 

Certificate of Appreciation Awarded to three International 

Academic Staff Researchers for successfully completing their 

ambitious research Projects 

 

An Appreciation Certificate is awarded to Dr. Samson Adeoye Oyeyinka, Dr. 

Taofeeq Garuba and Dr. Akeem Olayiwola Ahmed, who are academic staff of 

University of Ilorin, Nigeria. They have received their certificates of merit from 

the Provost, Dr. D.R. Shah, UTU and Prof. (Dr.) R. Krishnamurthy, Director, 

CGBIBT. These three academic staff researchers have visited (April 2019 – 

August 2019) Uka Tarsadia University (UTU) within 3 months N.G. Patel 

International Research Fellowship Awards from University of Ilorin. They have 

conducted their designated research work at C. G. Bhakta Institute of 

Biotechnology under the mentorship of Prof. Krishnamurthy on “Shelf Stable 

Bambara Groundnut Milk Production, Edible Mushroom Cultivation 

Technology and Comparative Evaluation of Unpasteurized Cow Milk: A Case 

Study of India and Nigeria”. Their research findings are expected to be published 

in reputable International Journals in the nearest future. We wish them a bright 

future. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


